Senate Select Committee on
Superannuation and Financial Services

Main Inquiry
Reference (a)

Submission No. 213
(Supplementary to Submission Nos. 149 & 171)

Submittor: Department of Justice and
Industrial Relations
Mr P Maloney
Director
Legislation, Strategic Policy and
Information Resources
GPO Box 825H
HOBART TAS 7001




o/ DEPARTMENT of JUSTICE
and INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS

ey R )
v
— LEGISLATION, STRATEGIC POLICY and
Tasmania INFORMATION RESOURCES
PM:DIV
15 June, 2001

Ms. Sue Morton,

Secretary,

Seiect Committee on Superannuation
and Financial Services,

Parliament House,

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms. Morton,

During my evidence before the Senate Committee on Friday, 18 May 2001,
the Chair of the Committee, Senator Watson, requested that I examine my
file notes to see whether they revealed whether or not I advised ASIC of my
views that it would be a good thing if the ASC withdrew its exemption in
relation to solicitors mortgage schemes.

1 have examined my notes and they do not show whether or not I did advise
the ASC of my views. I am therefore unable to advise the Committee
whether or not I did so inform the ASC.

Yours sincerely,
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(P. Maloney),
DIRECTOR.

Level 6, Executive Building, 15 Murray Street, Hobart GPO Box 825H, Hobart, 7001
Telephone: (03) 6233 6754 Facsimile: (03) 6233 3920 E-mail: peter.maloney@justice.tas.gov.au
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